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Wednesday, May 27, 2020
Dear Parents

| can’t believe the final week of school is here! What a tremendous experience this has been. | have all the confidence
that all of us will be more prepared for what lies in store for us this coming fall. Please see the final items for this year.

1. Honor Roll Recognition:

We want you all to know we have not forgotten about our Honor Roll students for Term 3 & 4. When school resumes in
August, we will be recognizing those students. Thank you for your patience as we navigate through the COVID.

2. Yearbooks: Yearbook Distribution is delayed until mid-June. Please read the email regarding the yearbooks | sent out
earlier.

3. Returning School Materials:

All school materials should have been returned to school by now. Fines are being issued for non-returned Chromebooks,
textbooks, calculators, and other things checked out to students. Items can still be returned, but the process is a little
different.

« Students should return items to their teacher or the Main Office.
« Office staff or the teacher will email Wendy Staheli when the item is returned and she will credit your account.
« If items are damaged, a fine will also be assessed.

* Please take care of this ASAP. Fines that are not cleared are sent to Collections. Some of our textbooks are over
$150!

4. Virtual Graduation: We are excited to bring you the Virtual Graduation of the Class of 2020! It will premiere this
Thursday, May 28th at 6:30 pm on our Youtube Channel. | will send out the link tomorrow. We would like to thank our
counseling department, Laura O’Connor for making graduation so special. | also want to thank Jenny Wall and our
Skybound team for making a very memorable graduation video.

Hard copies of the program will be distributed at school with our yearbooks and diplomas in mid-June. Each graduate is
allowed four (4) copies, or you can download the digital version of it on our website or link directly to it on Google Drive.
They are stunning!

Google Drive Graduation Program Link Here
Website Graduation Program Link Here
5. Fireworks (after virtual graduation)—tomorrow, Thursday, May 28th

Congratulations to over 5500 ASD graduates. We are looking forward to the district and community-wide celebration with
a fireworks show at every traditional high school in ASD at 9:30 PM on Thursday evening. Because CVHS is the site of
the fireworks, the grounds will be closed for safety reasons.


https://urldefense.com/v3/__https://drive.google.com/file/d/1iAZw64oHbxGtCyr4Cf0ajrLiX6rs1dW6/view?usp=sharing__;!!P-Vt7t5jJSrPd9zQ!5Ol9RWhfabrdo3lVUi0KK7agu6EMMdIk2fvp9z9ky0miBeirLiZYHT7aMdk2GcxGqr8s$
https://cvhs.alpineschools.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/16/2020/05/PROGRAM-grad-2020.pdf

6. Drivers Education - Behind the Wheel (Road) Guidelines

Drivers Education begins on June 1. Students will need to have their temperature taken with a CDC approved infrared no-
contact thermometer before they are allowed to get into the car. If their temperature is above 100.4, they are not allowed
to participate. If you have questions regarding Drivers Education, then please email BJ Roberts
bjroberts@alpinedistrict.org

7. Athletics, Activities, and Coaches/Advisors meeting with players:

Beginning June 1, 2020

* The teacher/coach is responsible to keep a log verifying that students in attendance are asymptomatic. If a
student or teacher/coach is showing any symptoms, they should not attend and MUST be sent home.

+ Sessions will be limited to 50 people total (while following social distancing guidelines). Social distancing
guidelines require 6 ft. minimum between players or masks.

¢ Doors inside the facility will be propped open to avoid excessive touching of door handles. After each session is
over, teachers/coaches will clean and disinfect equipment, seating, high traffic areas, door handles, and light
switches.

¢ School locker rooms will not be available. Students should come dressed ready to participate in the activity.

« Students should not touch equipment or instruments that belong to another student. Students need to bring their
own water/beverage containers. Note that students will not have access to school water fountains, however, water
refill stations will be available.

¢ Cedar Valley cannot supply all the facemask that may be necessary, so students will need to bring their own.
Westlake will supply masks for school personnel.

8. Reminder - Face to Face Classes this Summer/Letter Grades: A reminder that both extended school year and summer
driver’s education classes will be taught face to face. Social distancing will be followed. Traditional letter grades will also
be used for both this summer. The summer school will be at Lehi High School.

Have a wonderful summer! | will miss you all so much! | consider you all my family and know that it is better in the
valley!!!

Courtney Johnson

Principal CVHS
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